
2025 Helping Hand Scholarship 
 
Applications for the 2025 Helping Hand Scholarships are now available.  To be eligible, 
a student must be a graduating high school senior and the child of a current CDOT 
employee enrolled in a College or Vocational institution.   
 
Three, $1,000 scholarships will be given to successful applicants.  An additional 
scholarship of $1,000 (Renewable for 4 years) will be awarded in honor of Terry Roop. 
 
All applications must be submitted no later than March 31, 2025. 
 
Scholarship applications are available on our website: http://cdothelpinghand.org/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact helpinghand4cdot@gmail.com  


